
        
 

 

  

A new  

A Newsletter that we hope 
engages YOU! 

Let us know …… 

Your ideas? 

Your suggestions on what we 
need to include? 

Gain feedback forms from 
Darren Flaherty at the 
Pavilion 

darrenflaherty@uptonbyches
ter.org.uk 

Enjoy Local vouchers and 
competitions to win prizes 

Get involved! 

Be proud to be part of this 
great Upton Community 

 

Here are 5 of our 13 Councillors 

 

PARISH COUNCIL CONTACT DETAILS 

suestanley@uptonbychester.org.uk 

Upton by Chester and District 

Parish Council 

Newsletter 

Spring 2024 
UPDATE FROM THE CHAIR 
Sue Stanley welcomes you to the spring edition 
of our Parish newsletter. As the days get longer 
and nature begins to awaken from its winter 
slumber, there are several updates and events 
happening in our community that we would like 
to share with you. 

 

 

 

Cllr Sue Stanley Chair of 

Upton by Chester and District 

Parish Council 

suestanley@uptonbychester.

org.uk 
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We are building our 
Parish Councilors. 

Here are the latest 3! 

All here to serve you! 

 

All have a passion to 
improve Upton for the 
community. 

 

If you would like to join 
our Council and help 
shape facilities, Events, 
and initiatives, Get in 
touch with the Chair. We 
currently have 3 
vacancies for 
Councillors. 

 

 

PARISH COUNCIL 
CONTACT DETAILS 
suestanley@uptonbyche
ster.org.uk 

 

 

Meet your New Councillors 
Spring 2024 

 

 

Cllr Helen Jackson 

Community engagement. 

My passion for helping 

make Upton a great place 

to work, live and play was 

my motivation for joining 

the Parish council. 

 

Cllr Yvonne Gibson 

Assets Management 

I hope to ensure that we 

meet the needs of our 

children and young people. 

Cllr Ian Gibson 

Finance Management 

My family and I have lived 

in Upton since 1988. I am 

joining the PC to support 

the existing councillors in 

making Upton a great 

place to live. 

 

 



 

  

A new

 

Wooden Poppy 
Refurbished on the 
Poppy Trail 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PARISH COUNCIL CONTACT 

DETAILS 

suestanley@uptonbychester.org.uk 

 

Community News 
Spring 2024 

 

 

Tennis courts re open at The Pavilion, from 5th March. 

Sessions are perfect for those new to tennis or a bit 

rusty! Call The Pavilion at 01244 374054 

 

 

 

 

 

Cllr Sue Stanley says:  

“Well done Friends of the park with all your 

efforts to put the wooden poppy back where it 

belongs at the War memorial. Good job! “ 

 



 

 

  

 

Chester Zoo 
Announcement 

“It’s fantastic to see 
Kiara cradling baby 

Olive closely and 
being so attentive. 
Olive will cling to 

mum’s belly for a few 
months, before 
gaining enough 

confidence to start 
branching off on her 

own and start 
exploring 

independently – 
which will be great to 

see.” 
Mark Brayshaw, Head 

of Mammals. 
 

Celebrating 
International 
Women’s Day  

8th March at Chester 
Town Hall, Upton 
representatives with 
our Chester MP, Lord 
Mayor and the CEO of 
Storyhouse 

 

Community News 
Spring 2024 

UPDATE FROM THE Zoo 

 

 

 

 

 

First 

glimpse of 

the rare 

New-born 

Spider 

monkey 

 



 

 

 

  

A new

 
Did you know the 
power of Report It? 

YOU can report  

Get involved! 

Make that 1 min 
report on your device 
to make that 
difference  

 

Be proud to be part of 
this great Upton 
Community 

 

 

PARISH COUNCIL CONTACT 

DETAILS 

suestanley@uptonbychester.or

g.uk 

 
 

 

                Community News 
Spring 2024 

Report concerns to Cheshire 
West and Chester  
Take control and report that Antisocial behaviour, Waste 
issues, Vehicle issues, Street cleansing and graffiti. 

What can I do with the app? 

Download and install the “Report it “app  

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/contact-
us/report-it-app 

You will be able to report issues such as: 

• problems with roads e.g., potholes, street lighting 
• fly tipping 
• dog fouling 
• full bins 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/contact-us/report-it-app
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/contact-us/report-it-app


 

 

 

  

A new

 
A Newsletter that we 
hope engages YOU 
with key dates in the 
parish 

Let us know your key 
dates this summer? 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like a stand at 
The Upton Parish Fun Day 
contact 
Cllr Alan Lingard 
alanlingard@uptonbyche
ster.org.uk 
 

Upton Parish  

Key Dates 

Spring 2024 

Save the dates 
9th April BBC Gardener’s Question Time 

10th April BBC The Kitchen Cabinet 

(both at Upton Village Hall) 

17th May Quiz Night Golf Club £15  

14th Sept Upton Parish Fun Day 

 

 

 

Does your community group have a key date you want 

to publicise in the summer edition? 

Contact Helenjackson@uptonbychester.org.uk 

mailto:alanlingard@uptonbychester.org.uk
mailto:alanlingard@uptonbychester.org.uk


 

  

A new

 

Attention all 
creative minds! 

 

 

 

 

Upton Community  

Competitions 

Spring 2024 

We are thrilled to announce our Upton Parish 

Council logo design competition.  Are you 

passionate about design and ready to showcase 

your talent?  

How to enter; Send entry to        

suestanley@uptonbychester.org.uk 

Closing date May 1st  

Aim: Design a captivating new logo for Upton Parish 

Council 

Theme: Community engagement, Making Upton a 

place that we are proud to live, work and play in. 

Providing connections for the community 

Prize: £50 Morrisons voucher 

Submission: A digital format picture. 

 

Here is your chance  

           to shine! 



 

 

 

 

 

We encourage you to 
contribute articles, 
stories, event 
announcements or 
reflections for future 
editions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know your key 
dates this summer? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your Upton by 

Chester community support 
Spring 2024 

 

 

If you have feedback to improve 

the Newsletter, please send to: 

helenjackson@uptonbychester.org

.uk 

Cllr for Community engagement 

 

Share your 

experiences with 

your community in 

your newsletter 

mailto:helenjackson@uptonbychester.org.uk
mailto:helenjackson@uptonbychester.org.uk
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